
Join Us for Indian River County’s 17th Annual Stand for Life Chain 

 

Roe vs. Wade has been overturned! 
But abortions continue in Florida, so the fight continues! 

STAND WITH US! 

Stand united with your Indian River County community, during an hour of 

awareness declaring the sanctity and dignity of all life.  

EVERY life is precious!  

 

Date: Sunday, Jan. 22, 2023 
Time: 2:00-3:00 p.m. 

Place: SR60 between 20th Ave. & 58th Ave. 
 

This is a peaceful & silent event. All ages are welcome 

Feel free to bring a folding chair. 
 

Please call or text Katherine Booth at 386-506-9477  

or email at mprademacher@msn.com                                                         

for a Route 60 block assignment.   

Limited signs will be available in front of St. Helen Catholic Church 

For additional information: 

Marie Ferretti, 772-567-7679 or maf595@bellsouth.net 

Susan Baldwin, 848-459-7165 or susanbaldwin1009@gmail.com 

mailto:maf595@bellsouth.net

